

Dear Ken Scott,

On behalf of the Frazer staff, I would like to thank you for completing and returning your 2014 *Followership* Personal Response Card. Your decision to follow Jesus is an important one and is vital to each ministry at Frazer.

Please review the areas below that you have selected to serve with your time, talent and gifts. If this is incorrect or you would like to make any changes you can contact Mary or me through the email addresses or phone numbers listed below.

January 2014 is training month at Frazer! You should be contacted by the ministry, or ministries, in which you volunteered to serve, so please watch your email, your mail, and the Frazer Bulletin for the dates, times and locations of your specific ministry training.

As we continue to grow in our relationship with Jesus, let us also grow in our relationships at Frazer and in the community. "Love Jesus, love people and live unashamed."

Volunteer Areas:

Contacting New Members

E-Mail Intercessors

Great Day of Service

Following Together,

Teri Brown

Followership Ministry Director

Teri Brown, teri@frazerumc.org, 495-6331

Mary Ogden, mogden@frazerumc.org, 495-6383